
Bike Storage Room Etiquette Rules 

Dear Residents, 

Welcome to the bike storage room! To ensure a safe and pleasant environment for all users, 

please adhere to the following etiquette rules: 

• Always park your bike in the designated area. 

• Secure your bike with a sturdy lock. 

• Do not block pathways or other bikes. 

• Keep the area clean and free from personal items. 

• Report any maintenance issues to management promptly. 

• Be considerate of noise levels when entering or exiting the area. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Sincerely, 

Your Building Management 


